
SMITHTOWN CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
26 NEW YORK AVENUE, SMITHTOWN, NEW YORK   11787-3435 

TRANSPORTATION 
(631) 382-4100 

 

 
 
January 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Enclosed you will find the Smithtown Central School District private and parochial 
transportation application for the 2023–2024 school year.  
 
Any returning students who have no changes from last year may fill out the enclosed 
form and mail it as directed on the application prior to the April 1, 2023 deadline.   
 
All newly registering students attending private or parochial schools or any returning 
private and parochial students who have changes to their school or address will need to 
contact the Smithtown Central School District central registration office in order to be 
considered for transportation, receive textbooks, and/or other educational services.  
Registration must take place prior to the April 1, 2023 deadline via email at 
registration@smithtown.k12.ny.us. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding transportation, please call the 
Transportation Department at 631-382-4100.   
  
Sincerely, 
 

Mary Augugliaro 

 

Transportation Supervisor 
 
 
MA/df 
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